
From: Redacted 

Sent: 4/14/2010 2:12:33 PM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS) 
Cc: Reiger, J. Jason (jason.reiger@epuc.ea.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Diablo Canyon meetings follow up 

John, 

Thanks. FYI, going forward Jason Reiger will be handling the Diablo issues for Nancy. 

Regards, 
Andy 

From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
To: I Redacted 
Cc: Redacted 
Sent: Wed Apr 14 13:52:51 2010 
Subject: Diablo Canyon meetings follow up 

Andy and Karl 

Attached below is the leter and presentation to the NRC describing the January 5, 2010 
meeting between PG+E and the NRC regarding the information collected on the Shoreline Fault. Let 
me know if you have any questions. Thanks 
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